
Submitter: Vicki Norris 

On Behalf Of: Restoring Oregon 

Committee: House Committee On Emergency Management, General 
Government, and Veterans 

Measure, Appointment 
or Topic: 

HB2995 

Oregon is the only state that did not allow slavery. None of the affected parties are 

currently alive nor any of their ancestors. 

 Any “reparations”were already paid with the blood of 760,000 Civil War deaths 

fought over this matter to free slaves. 

This is NOT HOW OUR LEGISLATURE SHOULD SPEND OREGONIANS HARD 

EARNED, OVER TAXED, RAPIDLY DIMINISHING MONEY!!  

This will NOT bring unity, but more division!! 


